LEEMING/PACQUIN

DIVISIONS OF PFIZER INC. e 235 EAST 42ND STREET e NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10017 e 212 573-3131

February 10, 1976

Rabbi S. Blumenkrautz

Vaad Hakashrus

P.0.B. 56

Brooklyn, New York 11228

Dear Rabbi Blumenkrautz:

We are in receipt of your recent letter concerning the Jewish Dietary Laws.
None of the products manufactured by the Leeming/Pacquin Division of Pfizer
are ingestible. Because of this, I assume that the products we manufacture

are not relevant to your organization.

If I can be of any further help, do not hesitate to call.

Sincezji;, /[§;77,

Robert 1. Unger
Group Product Director
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